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Hello Sophia,

The School of Environment and Natural Resources, Academic Affairs committee and the Natural Resources Graduate Studies Committee both concur with the History 539 request.  Thank you for the opportunity to review this proposed course.  Please feel free to contact me if you have any additional questions.

Thanks!
Andrea

Andrea Richardson
Student Records Officer/ Asst. to School Secretary
The Ohio State University
School of Environment and Natural Resources
2021 Coffey Road, 210 Kottman Hall
Columbus, OH 43210
P: 614/292-2265
F: 614/292-7432
